

December Letter from the Chair

Dear CSIFT Community,

Happy Holidays to you and your families! 2021 has been a tremendous year with amazing events, the return of the Suppliers Expo being in person, and CSIFT continues to be agile offering virtual and in person events to stay connected as a Section.

If you missed any of our sessions, they are available on demand on our website. Just this month we had a great event for members looking to understand the current job market and another event about Sustainability to improve opportunities to repurpose waste to new sales avenues. View On-Demand Offerings

I want to close out 2021 by saying thank you to all our volunteers for their hard work to make this calendar year a success. If you would like to get more involved, we are looking for new volunteers for 2022 for our Executive and Section committees.

Volunteering with the Section helps shape the food industry in the Chicagoland area, develop new skills and create relationships across the industry. If you or someone you know are interested, please contact the BusinessOffice@chicagoIFT.org or I for more information.

Enjoy your holiday, eat plenty of cookies, be happy and be safe.

-James Nasella, Chicago Section IFT Chair James.Nasella@tateandlyle.com